
 
 
From: Mark Mattila [mailto:sparks1007@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2015 10:02 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: I Support Michigan Street Bike Lanes! 
 
I do NOT support bike lanes on either. Michigan St is a loading/unloading area for our 
business. We recieve 18 deliveries per week a bike lane appears to take away from this 
unless it goes on the DTA side.  Ever drive down London Rd? Never have I seen a bike 
in the lane, sidewalk,yes. Waste.If it has to be make it Superior or First streets and they 
will continue to ride in the sidewalk or on the road and continue to disobey all traffic 
laws. 
 
Mark Mattila 
RT Quinlan's 
 


